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July 28, 2009 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Partnership Agreements 
  Pasco County Health Department 
   
 
The attached two (2) agreements between the Prekindergarten Services Department and the 
Pasco County Health Department are being forward to the Board for approval. 
 
The first agreement provides Full Service School Health Services which provides provision of 
health services for prevention, treatment, and support services for students and families that need 
medical and social services in order to succeed. 
 
The second agreement provides Basic School Health Services which appraise, protect, and 
promote the health of students. 
 
The term of the contract will be from August 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010.  The contract has 
been reviewed and approved by The School District’s Attorney, Nancy McClain Alfonso, 
Esquire. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please 
feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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